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26th March, 2021 

Notice 
 

Dear Boarders, 
 

In compliance to notification issued by the Telangana Government and Ministry of Home 

Affairs (MHA) through its orders No. G.O.Ms. No. 67 and No. 40-3/2020-DM-I (A) dated 23rd 

March, 2021, the University has suspended all academic activities through ‘Offline’, as per 

circular No. MANUU/DSW/F.65/2020-21/250 dated 24th March, 2021.  

In view of the directives and students safety and preventive measure, the boarders of the 

Hostels are advised to leave their native places due to upsurge cases of COVID-19 in Telangana 

State.  

However, the boarders of the Hostels who may unable to leave the Hostel may continue to 

stay at hostels, after submitting an ‘Undertaking cum consent of Parents/Guardian’ by 30th 

March, 2021 till 05.00 pm. The boarders can obtain the copy of the ‘Undertaking cum consent 

of Parents/Guardian’ from Hostel Caretakers of the respective Hostels. But they should try 

and leave the Hostel as early as possible, as it is in their interest. They should note that 

they are staying in Hostels on their own risks.   

However, due to present scenario/situation of COVID-19 Pandemic in Telangana State, the 

boarders are instructed to confine to their Hostel rooms/Hostel premises. The boarders who are 

permitted to stay in the Hostels after submitting the ‘Undertaking cum consent of 

Parents/Guardian’ will not be allowed to visit the Departments/Offices or outside of the 

Campus till the situation of COVID-19 normalizes or further directives received from Government 

of Telangana/India and the Universities authorities.  

Note: The Ph.D research scholars of final year who are about to submit their thesis within six 
months and Ph.D research scholars of ‘School of Sciences’ which requires mandatory wet 
laboratories work may submit the ‘Consent of the Supervisor/HOD’  from their respective 
Department in the desired format available at Hostel Warden’s/Caretaker’s Office. However, said 
research scholars are not allowed to visit  other  Hostels/other Departments/residential area 
of the staff quarters in the campus except Reading Room, University Library / concerned 
research laboratories in the Campus.  
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Copy to:  
1. Office of the Vice-Chancellor I/c 
2. The Registrar I/c 
3. Director, CIT (with a request to upload at the Website) 
4. The Proctor (with a request to restrict the entry and exit of the Boarders staying at Hostels) 
5. DSW/Chairman, Re-opening of the University in Phased Manner 
6. Senior Warden(Mess/Administration), all Wardens & Hostel/Mess Caretakers of all the Boys Hostels 
7. Notice Board of the all the Boys Hostels 
8. Concerned file 


